CUS417/101.137

l, West Franklin Street. Baltimore, Md. Dec. 17th. 1904

Dear Dr. Hurd: -

help from this new State Association towards paying the expenses of the visiting nurse. This would relieve our finances very much. It might be well to make a temporary arrangement for the nurse who could take up the work at once. Miss Nutting says that Miss Spicer (?) at present the head nurse in Ward E, would be willing to undertake it.

heat. We were simply roasted on Friday night at the Laennec, and the side rooms are by far too hot. On the other hand, the dispensary is very cold, and it would be far too cold yesterday for the examination of patients.

It would be well to have a couple of gas or coal oil stoves in those examining rooms.

Sincerely,

W. Osler.